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Spring Term Newsletter Year 5/6
Monday 13th January 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back to the start of the new school term! We have enjoyed a productive first week back and it is good to see everyone feeling refreshed and ready for the busy term ahead. 

This table shows the weekly events in school. 
	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Activities in school
	PE inside
	
	PE 

Homework In
	Ukulele


	PE outside 

Homework given out

	Your child will need
	PE Kit

	
	Completed Homework
	
	PE Kit


Our IPC topic this half term is ‘Fairgrounds’. This is a science topic where children learn about forces through the rides found in a fair ground. Please refer to the curriculum map on the reverse of this letter to see the other areas of learning that we will be covering. As always, if you have any particular interest in any of these areas, or any resources, which might be useful, please let us know. Similarly, if you have any questions about the topics the children will be studying, or any other aspect of the curriculum, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Ideally your child should be reading every at home every evening for 20 minutes. They will be bringing home library books which must be brought back into school on a Wednesday to be changed. For homework your child will continue to bring home their homework on a Friday and return it to school by Wednesday. If homework is not completed on time they will be encouraged to do so at lunch times. Please feel free to write any comments about your child’s reading in the homework book. The class are given their spellings to learn on a Friday for the following week. Your help is greatly appreciated in aiding the children with these at home. Please help your child to learn their times tables fluently and practise them regularly.
You are reminded that the children are actively encouraged to bring a piece of fruit at break times and they might want to bring their own bottle of water to school, although we do have access to drinking water in the classroom and playground. 
Many thanks, 

Mr Prothero (Mr P)
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Our IPC topic this half term is ‘Fairgrounds’. This is a science topic and to further our knowledge and understanding we will be having visits from Into University. Please refer to the curriculum map on the reverse of this letter to see the other areas of learning that we will be covering. As always, if you have any particular interest in any of these areas, or any resources, which might be useful, please let us know. Similarly, if you have any questions about the topics the children will be studying, or any other aspect of the curriculum, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Your child should be reading every at home every evening for 20 minutes. They will be bringing home library books which must be brought back into school on a Wednesday to be changed. For homework your child will continue to bring home their homework on a Friday and return it to school by Wednesday. If homework is not completed on time they will be encouraged to do so at lunch times. Please feel free to write any comments about your child’s reading in the homework book. The class are given their spellings to learn on a Friday for the following week. Your help is greatly appreciated in aiding the children with these at home. Please help your child to learn their times tables fluently and practise them regularly. 

Please check that children are fluent in TIMES TABLES – by memory 1 – 10.  This is really helpful knowledge for them and will help them in their Maths.

Finally, you are reminded that the children are actively encouraged to bring a piece of fruit at break times and they might want to bring their own bottle of water to school, although we do have access to drinking water in the classroom and playground. 

Many thanks, 

Mr Prothero (Mr P)
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